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Washington, D.C. 20505 

18 June 2015 

Mr. Abraham Payton 
American Bridge 21“ Century 
455 Massachusetts Avenue, NW 
Suite 280 
Washington, DC 20001 
Reference: F-2015-01715 

Dear Mr. Payton: 

This is a final response to your 19 May 2015 Freedom of Infonnation Act (FOIA) request, 
received in the office of the Infonnation and Privacy Coordinator on 19 May 2015, for Incoming- 
And-Outgoing Emails Between Agency Email Accounts And Various Email Accounts. [You 
are] requesting copies of incoming-and-outgoing email correspondence (including any 
attachments) between agency email accounts and the email accounts listed below from the 
year 2007 to present day: 
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Jeb@]'eb.org 
Jeb@myflorida.com 
fl.governor@eog.state.fl.us 
Jeb.bush@mvflorida.com 
]'eb@gencom.net 
Amar@jeb.org 
]'ebjr@jeb.org 

We have assigned your request the reference number above. Please use this number when 
corresponding, so that we can identify it easily. 

The FOIA requires requesters to “reasonably describe” the information they seek so that 
professional employees familiar with the subject matter can locate responsive infonnation with a 
reasonable amount of effort. Commonly this equates to a requirement that the documents must be 
locatable through the indexing of our various systems. Extremely broad or vague requests or 
requests requiring research do not satisfy this requirement. We require requesters seeking any fonn 
of “electronic communications” such as emails, to provide the specific “to” and “from” recipients, 
time frame and subject. We note that you have provided only one recipient and the time frame 
only. Therefore, we must decline your request. 

Sincerely, 

/%%MJw»*~ 
Michael Lavergne 

Infonnation and Privacy Coordinator 
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